SPric

Ref:Secy/NSE/D144 4t February, 2019

The Manager
Listing Depa

umbai 400 051.
Dear Sir,

Sub: Commencement of Production — Intimation under Regulation 30 of
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015

Ref: Our Letter No. Secy/NSE/D144 dated 7t January 2019

In continuation of our letter cited, we wish to inform that the Company’s
Plants at Tuticorin have been restarted and production resumed on
Saturday the 2™ February 2019 (22.30 hours) after attending to repairs to
critical equipment (Urea Reactor) and completing essential shut down jobs.

In view of the intervening holiday on Sunday, the 3 February 2019, the
intimation is being made today.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfuily,
For Southern Petrochemical
Industries Corporation Ltd.,

Secretary

/CC: BSE Limited,
loor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai
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